
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Tuesday 13th June – New 

September 2023 Reception children 

information meetings 9.15am and 

4.45pm. More information to follow. 

Friday 30th June – Nursery closed 

to current nursery children. 

Nursery Induction day for children 

starting in September 2023. 

Monday 10th July- New Reception 

class RB stay & play sessions, 

9.30am-10.30am & 1.30pm-2.30pm. 

Wednesday 12th July- New 

Reception class RI stay & play 

sessions, 9.30am-10.30am & 1.30pm-

2.30pm. 

Thursday 13th July- New Reception 

class RW stay & play sessions, 

9.30am-10.30am & 1.30pm-2.30pm. 

Tuesday 18th July – Celebration 

Evening 4.00pm-6.00pm. 

Friday 21st July- Break up for 

summer holidays. 

Monday 24th July & Tuesday 25th 

July– School closed for professional 

development days. 

Monday 4th September & Tuesday 

5th September - School closed for 

professional development days. 

Wednesday 6th September-School 

re-opens to Year 1, Year 2 & BIB. 

Monday 11th September – New 

Reception children start part time. 

Monday 18th September- New 

Reception children start full time. 

Friday 27th October- Break up for 

half term holiday. 

Monday 6th November-School re-

opens to all pupils. 

Friday 22nd December- Break up 

for Christmas holidays. 

 

For The Attention Of Year Two 

Parents 

The junior school will be hosting a 

welcome to Year 3 parents' 

information evening at 6.00pm on 

Wednesday 5th July. Further 

details will be shared by Mr Sadler 

shortly.  

Transition  

This week we are starting to think 

about transition for September and 

we are timetabling transition 

activities for the children during 

the coming weeks. We have 

welcomed our new Reception 

parents today and provided 

transition information for each of 

the new Reception classes. This 

information will be made available 

of the website by the end of this 

week (Transition tab/year group). 

Further transition information for 

our current children will be 

uploaded onto the website in due 

course. Please check the weekly 

newsletters for regular update. 

Sports Week 

We will be celebrating National 

Sports Week in school from 

19th June- 23rd June. Please send 

your child to school in their PE 

kits/sportswear all week ready to 

take part in lots of fun physical 

activities.- they will be bringing 

their PE kits home this Friday.  

We will be having a climbing wall, 

bike ability, dance lessons, tennis, 

rugby and multi sports with Aston 

Villa as well as many more 

activities.  

As a school we have signed up to 

the Youth Sport Trust pledge and 

will be aiming to complete 60 

minutes of physical activity a day. 

If you would like to send any 

photographs into school for Mrs 

Wheeler to use in a display of your 

child being physically active at 

home that would be fantastic. The 

week will end on Friday 23rd June 

with the Aston Villa penalty shoot-

out competition!  For a £1.00 

donation children may come to 

school in sports wear or a football 

kit ready for the event! 
 

Class Photographs 

Proof cards and ordering details 

will be sent out via Parentmail this 

week. 

Weather Update 

I am sure that this goes without 

saying but the temperatures we 

are experiencing currently, whilst 

very enjoyable, are causing us to 

make adjustments to the teaching 

and learning within school. We are 

limiting the time that children are 

spending outside, encouraging them 

all to drink plenty of water during 

the day and thinking carefully 

about the amount of time spent 

participating in PE lessons and 

physical activities. During this hot 

spell, please can we reiterate that 

children should be bringing a named 

water bottle to school, named 

suncream and a cap/hat. Those 

children taking medication for hay 

fever should also be appropriately 

medicated before coming to school. 
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Congratulations Board 

Reception- Cairo, Theo F & Lily F. 

Year One-Millie-Rose, Ettie, 

Theodore & Iziah. 

Year Two-Maksim, Ella & Reggie. 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to 2P- Frog class 

for achieving 96.9% attendance the 

week before the half term 

holidays. Well done! 

 

Nursery September 2023 

Our induction day for new Nursery 

children is on Friday 30th June. 

Nursery will be closed to current 

children. 

Sponsored Football Themed 

Camp-Out For Cure Leukaemia 

At the end of next week we will be 

taking part in our annual Camp out. 

Information has been shared in 

last week's newsletter but we now 

have details of our Just Giving 

page! Please click the link below to 

read more information and to 

donate. 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/b

oldmere-infants-and-nursery-

1686580716827 

Next Wednesday, Thursday and 

Friday we are selling raffle tickets 

to win two fabulous teddy bears! 

We will be selling tickets, priced 

just £1, before and after school in 

the area between the Infants and 

Juniors. Prizes have been kindly 

donated by Amber at Aston Villa 

FC so thank you to them for their 

support. All donations will be 

supporting Cure Leukaemia.  

On Friday 23rd June each child will 

come home with an activity pack 

for their campout with activities, 

competitions and treats. 
 

Newsletter 

The weekly newsletter can also be 

found on the school website: 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

Dogs 

Polite reminder that dogs/puppies 

are not allowed on the school site, 

whether they are walking or being 

carried. The ONLY exception are 

guide dogs. 
 

Medical Appointments 

A reminder that if your child will 

be absent from school, arrive late 

or have to leave early due to a 

medical appointment we do need to 

see some evidence in the school 

office. We will need to keep a copy 

of this to support your child’s 

medical attendance mark on the 

registers. 

Golden Table: 

This week the following children 

have been nominated for the 

Golden Table in the dinner hall: 

James, Huey, Toby, Freddie & 

Nanak in 1H – Seal class and 

Marlow, Emily and Charlie in 2M – 

Meerkat class. 

Thank you children. 

Ordering Lunches Via School Grid 

Please can we remind parents that 

you need to order lunches for your 

child via School Grid.  

Forgotten Items  

Please ensure that your child has 

all the items that they need when 

they arrive for school including 

book bags, lunches, water bottles, 

coats and hats to minimise 

disruption to children and staff 

during the school day. 

Makaton Sign Of The Week 

The new Makaton sign for this 

week is ‘same’. Look out for the 

video on twitter of Miss Handy and 

Mrs Mahon demonstrating the sign. 

 

National Science Week 

Last Thursday Year 1 and Year 2 

children had a brilliant time 

watching the ‘Silly Science’ 

workshop. The children learnt about 

gravity, thrust, pressure and 

chemical reactions. 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/boldmere-infants-and-nursery-1686580716827
https://www.justgiving.com/page/boldmere-infants-and-nursery-1686580716827
https://www.justgiving.com/page/boldmere-infants-and-nursery-1686580716827
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Busy Bodies 

June fees and payment- We would like to remind parents that payment for June fees were due in from last 

Friday 9th June. If you have not already made your payment to cover this month, please do so immediately. 

New families open evening- Next Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st June we will be hosting our parents open 

evening starting at 4:15pm. Parents and our new children are able to visit our club to see what we have to offer. 

It is an opportunity for parents to ask relevant questions about Busy Bodies, so if you have not had the opportunity 

to look around Busy Bodies and would like to find out more, or if you would like to attend on one of the two days- 

please inform the Busy Bodies Manager via email- khyatt@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

July/September booking form- It is that time of the year again when we send out September forms in the middle 

of June. Please note that September forms can be return with your July booking form on 26th June, or at the 

later date of 12th July. 

Fees for July must be paid by Friday 28th June; September fees must be paid by Friday 28th July. 

If for any reasons you are not sure of your pattern of work for September, please inform the Busy Bodies 

Manager prior to the September hand in date. We are happy for you to confirm your dates later as we understand 

that circumstances change. 

Any questions at all, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

Boldmere Inclusion Base News From Mrs Preece: 

Celebrations 

Zak James in Giraffes for concentrating and completing a writing task. 

Habiba in LK for participating in the Science workshop 

Jake in ED for working hard in all subjects. 

Attendance for the week beginning June 5th 

Giraffes – 92.8% 

LK – 97.14% 

ED – 97014% 

Well done LK and ED classes!! 

Notices 

As the weather gets warmer, please make sure that your child has a cap/sun hat, sun cream and a drink with them. 

Please can you put sun cream on your children before school, so if staff need to apply any it is just a minimal 

amount. 

We will be having a busy few weeks as we move towards the end of term, with annual reviews, sports days etc. 

Letters will go out in the usual manner and information posted on the newsletters. However, if you have any queries 

please do ask a member of staff. 

 

Dolce School Catering 

If you would like to contact Dolce our school catering company 

regarding anything to do with school lunches please contact them 

via customercare@dolce.co.uk 

 

Email addresses for correspondence 

specific to your child’s class/year group. 

bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

mailto:khyatt@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:customercare@dolce.co.uk
mailto:bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
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Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

13/06/2023 

Community News 

Disclaimer – The following community events are for your information.  Should you wish to obtain further 

information or attend, it is at parents’ own discretion. 
 

                              


